
My name is Jodi Plecity and I am in support of HB 1522.  We need to be protecƟng our children, 
especially within the school system.  What you are on your birth cerƟficate, geneƟcally, biologically, is 
where you go to the bathroom and change clothes at. Again, stop sexualizing our children. Stop 
quesƟoning this ridiculous ideology in your heads and do the right thing here, it is really a simple answer. 
I personally know biological liƩle girls that are “afraid” to go to the bathroom in their own public school 
alone, because they feel unsafe.  This is wrong. Pass this bill please. 

 

Jodi Plecity 


